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Public Announcement:  Intent to Submit a Cohort 9 Grant Application 
 
The Lower Bucks Family YMCA intends to submit an application for a 21st Century 
Community Learning Centers Cohort 9 application through Pennsylvania Department of 
Education, to fund afterschool learning centers in Bristol Township Schools.  These 
centers would provide opportunities for academic enrichment, including providing 
tutorial services to help students to meet the challenging state academic standards.   
 
This project, if funded would serve second and third grades at the elementary level, 
sixth through eighth grades at the middle school level, and ninth through twelfth grades 
at the high school level.  Program years will run from October 1 - September 30, 
beginning October 2017.  The project would conclude on September 30, 2020. 
 
If you would like to provide input of community and district assessment needs, please 
contact Kim Pattley, 21st Century Project Director at kpattley@lbfymca.org.  Information 
must be received no later than May 22, 2017 to be considered for use in the Cohort 9 
application.     
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